
(1 Piitrbt Energy Group

June 22, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Change of Principal Place of Business for Patriot Ener2y Group. Inc. (Electric
~4~ggrçgator License No. DM 11-042 and Natural Gas Agg~gator License No. DM
09-145)

Dear Director Howland:

Per Puc 2003.05(h), and Puc 3003.04(i), this letter serves as Patriot Energy Group, Inc.’s
(“Patriot Energy Group”) notice to the Public Utilities Commission that Patriot Energy
Group’s principal place of business and executive offices will be moving to the location
below. Accordingly, please reflect this change within your relevant files, databases,
records, and elsewhere.

As of July 1,2011, our new address will be:

Patriot Energy Group, Inc.
1 Rounder Way, Suite 200
Burlington, MA 01803

Other contact information for Patriot Energy Group will remain the same. Patriot Energy
Group’s general phone number is 781-376-1888, and the fax number is 781-376-0519. If
you have any questions, or need any additional information, please contact me at the
phone number or email address below.

Sincerely,

Matthew T. Kinney
Counsel
Patriot Energy Group, Inc.
10 Tower Office Park, Suite 317
Woburn, MA 01801
781-376-1888, extension 202
mkinney~patriotenergygroup.corn

Patriot Energy Group
10 Tower Office Park

Suite 317
Woburn, MA 01801

781 376-1888
781 376-0519 (Fax)

1-866-464-1254 (ToIl Free)


